
 
   

   

   

 

 

 

Cluster Lead: Mr Nick King 

Violence and verbal abuse against staff 

 
All staff in the Dereham Cluster are committed to 

working with you in a professional and courteous manner 

and have the right to work in a safe and supportive 

working environment.  

 

Violence will be treated as a crime and we will press for 

the maximum penalty for anyone who behaves in a 

violent and abusive way. Verbal abuse and intimidation 

are not acceptable.  

 

The Dereham Cluster has a zero tolerance policy 

towards such behaviour and steps will be taken by the 

Headteacher of each school to deal with this issue.  

 

Please set a good example for your child by behaving in 

a polite, kind and respectful manner towards school 

staff.  
 


